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Date: April 9th, 2024
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Seek Bids
 I am requesting the Board of Works permission to seek bids for ballistic shields.  These will be for the SWAT Team.  The ones we have now are not rifle rated and we need to upgrade them.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

